
 
Dear Parishioners, 

 

 

Many, many thanks to all who have so generously given in the weekend collection; 
either electronically, by mail, or by stopping by. 

 

For those dropping off their weekend offering, please note that even with the new 
“Stay at Home” order; Executive Order 55 says that you can travel to your place of 
worship. 

 

The Church will be open Monday thru Thursday from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., 
Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., Saturday from 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., and 
Sunday from 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Fr. John O’Connor, O.F.M. 
Pastor 


